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§6604.  Substance use disorder programs
1.  Definitions.  As used in this chapter, unless the context otherwise indicates, the following terms 

have the following meanings:
A.  "Chemical health coordinator" means a person who serves as the coordinator of a local school 
administrative unit's chemical primary and secondary prevention and education program.  [PL 
1987, c. 395, Pt. A, §70 (NEW).]

[PL 1987, c. 395, Pt. A, §70 (NEW).]
2.  Local programs.  School units may institute special programs to address health and related 

problems.
[PL 1987, c. 395, Pt. A, §70 (NEW).]

To further these objectives, school units may employ specialized personnel such as chemical health 
coordinators and others knowledgeable about substance use and may cooperate with public and private 
agencies in substance use disorder education, prevention, early intervention, rehabilitation referral and 
related programs.  [PL 2017, c. 407, Pt. A, §59 (AMD).]
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